
  

From: Charles Lord       
To: Ed Papenfuse 
CC: Keaton Norquist, J. Morgan Grove 
Date: Friday, December 05, 2008 3:37:58 PM 
Subject:January Visit

Hi Ed-
 
I hope you are well. Thanks again so much for your help on our visit in January.
 
Keaton Norquist and I are planning to be in Annapolis January 5th-9th if that works for you and your colleagues.
 
I look forward very much to meeting you.  Let me know if that week still works.
 
Can you send me your phone number? I don’t seem to have it and I would love to touch base by phone next week.
 
Thanks again—
 
Charlie
 
Charlie Lord
Boston College
Environmental Studies Program
(617) 552-0492
670 Higgins Hall
140 Commonwealth Ave.
Chestnut Hill, MA   02467
 
 
 
 


